
William F. Mahl & Associates
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Email: BillMahL38@aol.com

Date: 1/28/07

To: Illinois Pollution Control Board,

From: Bill Mahl,

With two Midwestern teams ready to do battle in the Super Bowl,
it is ironic that another group is trying an "end run" to appeal the
Peoria County Board's decision that denied a permit to expand a
toxic waste landfill.

Peoria County citizens recognized that a hazardous waste landfill
over a shallow aquifer that supply most of the Peoria area water
supply is an accident waiting to happen .
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The people have spoken to its representatives and they voted
accordingly . . . .please don't let PDC win this ball game by
endangering the health and well being of our friends and
neighbors.
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